
The Homeless Remembrance Blanket Project 
will be an art installation at the nation's capitol on 

December 21, 2022 - the day we think, not only of those who 
live unstably housed, but of those who die that way.

Generous blanket makers (knitting, crocheting or quilting) will create a special gift for a total 
stranger experiencing homelessness. We would like twin and full sized blankets. 
(45 x 80 inches or 60 x 80 inches.)

After the event at the capitol - the blankets will be distributed to those in need.

Each state is encouraged to make 100 or more blankets, shipping 10 of them to the event in 
DC and distributing the others through outreach organizations across their state.

Contact Pat LaMarche at epicjourney10@gmail.com for more information.

Sponsored by the Charles Bruce Foundation – in association with and supported by the 
Lower Susquehanna Synod of the Evangelical Lutheran Church in America (ELCA)

Are you able to provide discounts or supplies for knitters or quilters participating in this event? 
Contact Pat LaMarche at epicjourney10@gmail.com for details on how you can help. 

Photo Credit: Vern Hyndman (drone) / Diane Nilan (candle)
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